
 
 
 
 

Assistant Professor in Theoretical Hadron Physics 
The George Washington University 

 
The Department of Physics at The George Washington University invites applications for 
a tenure-track position as Assistant Professor in Theoretical Hadron Physics starting in 
the Fall of 2013. The initial appointment will be as a bridge position with the Thomas 
Jefferson National Accelerator Facility (JLab) for a period of up to five years. During this 
period, the faculty member will have a reduced teaching load and he/she will be expected 
to actively engage in projects that further JLab’s research mission. Current research 
topics in theoretical nuclear physics in the Department include excited baryon 
spectroscopy, effective field theory, lattice gauge theory, nuclear astrophysics, and 
phenomenological data analysis. Experimental efforts center on low-to-medium energy 
physics, with experimental programs performed at various national and international labs. 
We encourage applications from individuals whose research complement and enhance 
our current research programs in theoretical nuclear physics and phenomenological data 
analysis. More information about the Department can be found at 
http://departments.columbian.gwu.edu/physics.   
 
Basic Qualifications: Applicants must have a Ph.D. in physics, with at least two years of 
research experience beyond the Ph.D. degree, a published research record in theoretical 
hadron physics, and a demonstrated potential to teach effectively at both undergraduate 
and graduate levels as evidenced by experience, teaching references, presentations, etc.   
 
Application Procedure: To apply, please complete an online faculty application at 
http://www.gwu.jobs/postings/12174/, and submit a cover letter, curriculum vitae, 
research plan, and teaching statement. Please arrange to have at least three letters of 
reference sent to Prof. Helmut Haberzettl, Chair of the Theoretical Hadron Physics 
Search Committee, Department of Physics, The George Washington University, 725 21st 
Street NW, Washington, DC 20052. Electronic submission of the reference letters in pdf 
format, via email addressed to THPsearch@gwu.edu, is encouraged. Review of 
applications will begin on January 14, 2013 and continue until the position is filled. Only 
complete applications will be considered. Applications from women and 
underrepresented minorities are especially encouraged. The George Washington 
University is an equal-opportunity/affirmative-action employer. 
 
 
 
 


